A.S.B. Bulletin 11/27/17 —Monday
Readers: Alyzea Deputron and Abby Thao

Good morning Delta Kings and Queens!
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the Flag
of the United States of America,
and to the Republic for which it stands:
one Nation under God, indivisible,
With Liberty and Justice for all...

We will be giving out more information regarding cashing in Spirit points through the HERO system soon,
please stay tuned.

Just a reminder that tomorrow is a minimum day.

A few congratulations from over the past month:

Congratulations and thank you once again to those who took place in last month’s Trunk or Treat. The
winning club was the French Club, with Cheer taking 2nd and the Spanish Club taking 3rd. In addition,
congratulations to Mrs. Hayes 4th period class for showing the most spirit during the most recent Spirit
Week. Awards are forthcoming for all.

For anyone interested in being a part of our school student section during the Home Boy’s Basketball
games, there is a meeting today in room K1 at lunch. Remember, our student section is called the Royal
Rumblers, please come show your support and join in the fun. Our first home game is tomorrow night.
We sit in the end bleachers during the games.

MESA will be posting a list of all current members who have been accepted into the 2017-2018 MESA
club - check the list to verify you have been accepted. If you are still interested in joining the is only 3
weeks remaining to join. Please stop by either K-9 or K-3 to pick up an application. Hope to see you
Mondays and Thursdays after school.

Are you interested in showing off your visual art and writing skills? Come and give it a shot. Visit the Lit
mag club in B-2. Every regular (meaning non-minimum day) Tuesday. Meeting is Tomorrow - in Room
B-2 at lunch.

The Homework Center is open. Homework Center is in the library every Monday/Wednesday/Thursday
from 2:30-4. You must be working or you will be asked to leave.

BSU Meetings will be held on Monday's at lunch in Room R20 in Mr. Estrada's class.

Any seniors applying for CSU's or UC reminder the deadline to apply is NOVEMBER 30th please see
your counselor BEFORE YOU SUMBIT!

Reminder to seniors Local Scholarship is due December 15th with all supporting documents to the Career
Center! We will be holding a workshop on November 28th please come to the Career Center to sign up!



Any seniors interested in attending Delta for the Nursing program we will be visiting the Campus
December 6th Please come to the career center to sign up. Space is LIMITED!

Attention Juniors and Seniors The Army National Guard and the Navy will be presenting in the Career
Center. Please come by to sign up!

Reminder students who are needing help with the following the career center is open during lunch and
after school for CSU, UC and private college applications. Financial aid help, local scholarships and much
more, Please see Ms.Hernandez or Mrs. Suarez!

Here are the Home Athletic Events for the week:

Tuesday 11/28
Boys Basketball vs. Turlock HS @ 4:00p/5:30p/7:00p (Big Gym)

Wrestling vs. Franklin/Venture Academy @ 5:00p (Small Gym)

Wednesday 11/29
Girls Soccer vs. Weston Ranch @ 3:30p/5:30p

Thursday 11/30
JV/Varsity Boys Basketball @ Stagg DK Basketball Tourney - Stagg plays at 8pm

Friday 12/01
JV/Varsity Boys Basketball @ Stagg DK Basketball Tourney

Saturday 12/02
JV/Varsity Boys Basketball @ Stagg DK Basketball Tourney

Today we celebrate the letter P in Stagg PRIDE which stands for Personal Responsibility with this quote
from Confucius:

“Attack the evil that is within yourself, rather than attacking the evil that is in others.”

And Always Remember: Stagg PRIDE INSIDE!”



